
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Glinsk N.S. 
16th December 2022 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 6th of 

December 2022. 
 

Agreed Report 

 

• The board welcomes all new pupils and new families to the school. 

 

• The school heating system was fully upgraded during the summer months following 

approval by the Department of Education. 

 

• The Admissions policy was reviewed in line the with commencement of the Special 

Education section of the Education Act.  

 

• An Táisce Green Schools installed a bicycle rack to encourage pupils to cycle to school 

when possible. 

 

• Glinsk-Creggs Group water scheme in conjunction with the National Federation of Group 

Water scheme has installed a drinking water bottle station at the school for use by the 

school which will be ready for use next term. Thank you to the NFGWS and Glinsk- 

Creggs Group water scheme for this water bottle station. 

 

• The board wishes to thank Ms. Derbhla Phillips for her great work in the school in 

different classrooms since May 2021 and wish her well on her travels abroad. Ms. 

Phillips will finish teaching on Friday 13th of January 2023.  

 

• The Board of Management welcome the return of the annual Christmas concert and wish 

all pupils taking part in all plays every good wish. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Gráinne Nolan 

Secretary to the B.O.M. 

 

Scoil Náisiúnta Ghlinsce 

Glinsk, 

Via Castlerea, 

Co. Galway 

Phone: 094-9655257 

E-mail: glinskschool@gmail.com 
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